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KRISHTI

After a super duper successful event of ‘Durga-puja’, we are now being prepared for our next event of the year - ‘KALI-PUJA'...

KALI-PUJA - 2018

We will celebrate our next festival ‘Kali-Puja’ on November 3™ evening (Saturday), 2018 at

Pleasant view Community League Hall (10860 57 Ave NW, Edmonton, AB, T6H 1C2).

Updates -

o We will have one of the most versatile singers of today
‘Suchetana Sinha’ from Kolkata as the guest overseas artist for the
evening

o We will also have few other talents

o We will have a ‘costume competition’ (*Go As You Like") for
the kids in the evening at no entry fee and there will be prizes for the
winners

o Event schedule:-
Puja @ 6:00 PM -> 1% half of cultural program (including kids’ costume competition) & volunteer appreciation -> dinner -> 2™
half of cultural program

o Event subscription:-

o Member -> $20 per adult <-> $10 per kid/youth <-> $50 per family
o Non-Member -> $30 per adult <-> $15 per kid/youth <-> $70 per family
o  Complimentary for kids under 6 years

o '‘Volunteers’: We will need lots of volunteers to organize the event since the morning of the day. Please come forward and help
us in any way you would like to do.

o ‘Membership’: If you would like to be member of ‘Krishti’, please do so by filling up the form; this form will be available
during the event or you can print out a copy from our website and submit to any of the EC members or mail it to the address
mentioned on it.

o ‘Volunteer Appreciation’: We will create a special moment in that auspicious evening to appreciate all our volunteers who
have been working so hard to make all our events so smooth and enjoyable.

o '‘Thank You’: Thanks to all our sponsors / donors / advertisers/ volunteers and of course, YOU. With your continuous help and
support, ‘Krishti’ is able to organize the events with super success.

NEW YEAR'S EVE - 2018

We will celebrate ‘New Year’s Eve’ on December 31%, 2018 (Monday) at Duggan Community Hall
(3728 - 106 St NW, Edmonton, AB, T6] 6M7). Details to follow...

SARASWATI-PUJA - 2019

We will celebrate ‘Saraswati-Puja’ on February 9", 2019 (Saturday) at Sejong Multicultural Centre
(2503 Ellwood Drive SW, Edmonton, AB, T6X QP7). Details to follow...

Please stay tuned for more updates...

Cheers,

‘Krishti’...where culture begins...
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